
SENIORS:  This is an important announcement from Mrs. Bryant and Ms. 

Lipford. 

 

Mandatory class dues of $35.00 are due by this Friday to avoid late charges.  

Beginning Monday, November 2, a fifty cents per day late fee will be assessed 

until paid.  PLEASE PAY NOW.  Checks may be made payable to Hibriten High 

School and given to your homeroom teacher to be receipted.  

 

Jostens orders need to be placed with online, by mail, by phone, or with Mrs. 

Bryant if you are ordering only the basic cap and gown package of $42.70.  You do 

not have to pay now, but your order must be placed by this Friday to avoid late 

charges on Jostens orders.   

 

If you need to make other arrangements, please see Mrs. Bryant or Ms. Lipford 

immediately.  There have been several AlertNow messages made to senior parents 

along with numerous reminders from homeroom teachers and through 

announcements.  PLEASE PAY YOUR CLASS DUES AND PLACE YOUR 

JOSTENS ORDER BY THIS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30, TO AVOID LATE 

FEES!!! 

 

Thank you. 


